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Thank You 
for Taking 
Hunger Off the 
Holiday Table

Find past issues of our newsletter and our current donor 
acknowledgment page online at secondharvestmidtn.org/news-room

Your suggestions and comments for Table Topics are always appreciated! 
Please send an email to news@secondharvestmidtn.org

DAMARRES ENJOYS THE SNACKS 
YOUR SUPPORT PROVIDES AT THE 
MADISON COMMUNITY CENTER 
AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM.

Thank You for Fueling 
Hope in Young Lives

Dear Friend,

The holidays hold a very special place in my heart. My whole family makes the
effort to be together so we can share meals and tell stories. The older we get, the 

further back the stories go! 

Our table is always overflowing, and we have plenty of leftovers to last for days. I 
recognize what a privilege it is to have more than enough food. Not everyone has the 
luxury of a special holiday meal, or the guarantee of any meal at all. 

The need for food is up as grocery prices are at an all-time high, along with rent and 
household necessities. For people who were already struggling, accessing healthy food 
has become even more difficult.   

At the same time, bulk food donations to Second Harvest are down, which likely 
won’t improve anytime soon because of continued supply chain issues. That means 
we’re spending more than we ever have to purchase food that would have been 
donated in the past.  

  We very much need your continued support and generosity to make sure we can get 
food to people who need it, wherever that may be in Middle and West Tennessee. 

Holidays are for hope and if you don’t have that special holiday meal, you may not 
get to celebrate what is to come. I’m so grateful we can work together to ensure every 
family has access to not just a holiday meal, but healthy food every day of the year.  

The stories and photos in this special holiday edition of Table Topics, demonstrate the 
incredible impact your support is having. For that, I sincerely thank you. 

Sincerely,

Nancy Keil
President & CEO

Damarres, 8, is a second 
grader at Purpose 
Preparatory Academy in 

Nashville. “My favorite thing to 
study is science,” he says. “It is 
a very good thing to learn.” 

Each afternoon, Damarres 
looks forward to the afterschool 
program at Madison 
Community Center — a  
Second Harvest At-Risk 
Afterschool Meal Program site.  

“I like coming here because 
you can have a snack and go 
to the playground and play 
basketball in the gym,” he says 
with a smile.  

Damarres already understands 
that good nutrition is 
important for a growing kid 
like him.    

“You need food to play sports,” 
he says. “You wouldn’t be able to 
run fast without food.” 

 He knows that good nutrition 
is also helping him focus on 
learning the science he loves 
and fuels his dreams for the 
future.  

“I want to be a minister  
like Martin Luther King, Jr. 
because he was a good  
person. I want to be a good 
person like him,” Damarres 
says with sincerity. 

Thank you for your generous 
support that is helping boys 
and girls like Damarres live up 
to their potential by providing 
nourishing food through 
Second Harvest and our  
nearly 450 partners! 

You need  
food to play 
sports. You 
wouldn’t be 

able to run fast 
without food.

Our Second Helpings donors are a critical partner 
in the fight to end hunger in Middle and West 
Tennessee. These individuals and families commit 
to giving monthly and together they provide more 
than 330,000 meals every month for our neighbors 
experiencing food insecurity!  

This holiday season your support is vital to ensuring 
Middle and West Tennesseans have access to healthy 
food and that no one has to go without a holiday meal.   

Monthly donations can be set to withdraw 
automatically, which means no due date for 
you to remember while also helping us save on 
administrative costs. It’s easy to get started, and 
your ongoing generosity will continue to make 
a difference in the lives of children, families, and 
seniors in our community. 

Please join us as a Second Helpings monthly  
donor at secondharvestmidtn.org/monthly  
or upgrade your monthly donation today by 

contacting Jennifer Jackson at 615-627-1583 or 
Jennifer.Jackson@secondharvestmidtn.org.

Second Helpings Donors 
make 12x the Impact 
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MS. CHEAP’S PENNY DRIVE  
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON 

The 14th Annual Ms. Cheap’s 
Penny Drive is back! Led by 
Main Street Media columnist 
Mary Hance, the Penny 
Drive has raised more than 
8.2 million meals for our 
neighbors experiencing 
hunger. Participate online this 

year or take your donations by any Wilson Bank 
& Trust or Pinnacle location. Find out more at 
secondharvestmidtn.org/pennydrive.  

#GIVINGFOOD DAY
NOVEMBER 29 

Every November we set aside one 
day for giving thanks and two days 
for getting great retail deals. Then 
comes Giving Tuesday, a global  

day dedicated to giving back. On Tuesday, 
November 29, you can help your neighbors 
access the healthy food they need to thrive by 
participating in our #GivingFood Day Virtual Food 
Drive. Watch for an email and social media posts  
about how you can help! 

MLK WEEK OF SERVICE 
WEEK OF JANUARY 16  
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. lived a life of service to 
others. Join millions of Americans in honoring 
his legacy by volunteering during the week of 
his birthday. Second Harvest has a variety of 
opportunities available at our three distribution 
centers in Nashville, Smyrna, and Camden. Like 
Dr. King, you can make a difference in your 
community this season. Reserve your shift today 
at secondharvestmidtn.org/volunteer.

SPREAD THE LOVE
FEBRUARY 2023

Peanut butter is a staple in 
almost every home, including 
those struggling with hunger 
because of its nutritional value 
and long shelf life. Due to its 
widespread popularity, peanut 

butter is one of our most needed items, yet it is 
not often donated. Throughout the month of 
February, help us #SpreadTheLove by donating 
jars of peanut butter and other nut butters. Learn 
more at secondharvestmidtn.org/love.

News BriefsThank You for Sharing Food and 
Hope this Holiday Season! 
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PAULA HAD TO TAKE TIME OFF WORK TO CARE 
FOR HER 103-YEAR-OLD GRANDMOTHER. NOW SHE 
AND HER HUSBAND ARE LIVING ON ONE INCOME. 
RECEIVING FOOD FROM A MOBILE PANTRY IN GALLATIN 
HAS BEEN A BIG HELP. 

MS. TENNESSEE 
COSMOS, AMANDA 
BELL, COMPLETED 
THE POWER OF 
ONE CHALLENGE 
THIS SEPTEMBER 
BY HELPING PACK 
OVER 2,400 BAGS 
FOR THE BACKPACK 
PROGRAM. 

WHEN AN INJURY MEANT 
FORCED RETIREMENT, PAM 
STARTED TO STRUGGLE 
FINANCIALLY. SHE REALLY 
APPRECIATES THE HELP SHE 
GETS FROM THE FOOD PANTRY 
AT ST. PAUL MISSIONARY 
BAPTIST CHURCH.  

VOLUNTEERS AT A HOLIDAY DISTRIBUTION AT BETHESDA 
ORIGINAL CHURCH OF GOD MOBILE PANTRY IN 
DAVIDSON COUNTY UNLOAD SHELF-STABLE GOODS TO 
PROVIDE NEIGHBORS WITH HOLIDAY MEALS.



You Help Bridge 
the Hunger Gap 

The high cost of food 
and other goods is 
impacting all of us. 

For families like Jerry’s, it 
has become a challenge 
each day just to put food 
on the table.  

“We moved to Nashville 
to try to make a better life 
for my little kid,” Jerry 
says. “But the prices of 
everything have gone up 
and up. It’s hard to get by.”  
 
Jerry works full time at 

a nearby warehouse, and 
throughout the pandemic, 
he reported to work every 
day to support his wife 
and their 9-year-old son. 
 

“They gave us the chance 
to stay working during 
the pandemic, so I kept 
working to support my 

family,” he says. “No matter 
what, I had to be there.” 
 
Despite his full-time  

job, Jerry’s family struggles 
to afford food and pay 
their bills. So, when he 
heard about New Garden 
Church’s drive-thru  
food distribution in 
Hermitage, he made the 
trip knowing the extra help 
with food would offset 
other expenses.   
 
While the mobile food 

distribution is a great help 
to Jerry’s household  and 
to many more who drove 
through that day, it’s still out 
of reach for some families in 
Jerry’s neighborhood who 
don’t have transportation.
 
 “I know some people 

who can’t afford to come 

because they don’t have a 
car, so I share with them,” 
he says with a smile. “God 
gave it to us, so I give it to 
someone else who really 
needs it as well.” 
 
On behalf of children, 

families, and seniors 
throughout our 46-county 
service area in Middle 
and West Tennessee — 
thank you for helping 

bridge the hunger gap 
this holiday season!  
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Holiday Help for Families in Need 
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appreciated stock because it is truly a tax efficient 
way of helping others.” Giving a gift of appreciated 
stock is not only beneficial to Diane as a donor, but 
it also helps Second Harvest fulfill its mission of 
providing food to people facing hunger and working 
to advance hunger solutions. 

Blessed to be a Blessing 

Christina’s family is like many families across Middle 
Tennessee. When every day is a struggle to put food 
on the table, planning a special holiday meal is hard 

to imagine.

“The holidays are coming up and we’re wondering 
if we’re going to have enough to feed the family,” 
Christina says.  
 
Her family of four lives in Chester County where her 

husband repairs semi-trailers for a living and she stays at 
home to care for their children. She would love to have a 
job, too, but childcare is just too expensive. 
 
The one-income household earns just enough to not 

qualify for SNAP benefits but still struggles to make ends 
meet most months.  
 

“It’s very hard being a family these days, even when you 
are working,” Christina says. “Paying bills, it’s very hard – 
these are trying times.” 
 
Free school meals are a big help for Christina’s kids, 

Caden, 11, and Alayna, 5. But when there is no school, 

Christina worries about feeding her little ones. 
 
Thankfully, Christina found help through one of our 

Partner Agencies, the Henderson Community Soup 
Kitchen. Here she has access to the healthy foods her 
growing children need — fresh fruit, vegetables, lean meats, 
and more. 
 

“It’s hard not having enough food to feed your family. 
What y’all are doing is a beautiful thing. Thank you.” 

 
Your support of Second Harvest today will help provide 

the essential food needed across the 46 counties we 
serve, taking the worry away for families who are 
hungry this holiday season. “It feels good because 
I know we have food to eat when we come here,” 
Christina says. 

To learn more about giving stock and other 
planned giving options, please reach out to 

Marian Eidson at 615-627-1564 or 
Marian.Eidson@secondharvestmidtn.org

Diane and her late husband, Marvin, both gave 
mightily of their time together even when 
finances were tight. When Marvin passed away, 
Diane was able to continue their giving spirit  
by sharing what he had worked so hard for  
with gifts to Second Harvest Food Bank of  
Middle Tennessee.   

Diane and Marvin loved to say they are “blessed to 
be a blessing.” And that is why Diane chooses to 
support Second Harvest with gifts of appreciated 
stock. Diane says, “I prefer to donate with 

It’s hard not having enough 
food to feed your family. 
What y’all are doing is a 

beautiful thing. Thank you.
The prices of 

everything 
have gone up 

and up. It’s 
hard to get by.

JERRY FOUND HELP THROUGH A DRIVE-THRU  
FOOD DISTRIBUTION AT DUPONT TYLER MIDDLE  
SCHOOL IN NASHVILLE.

CHRISTINA AND HER DAUGHTER, ALAYNA, ARE 
THANKFUL FOR THE FOOD DISTRIBUTION THAT 
WILL MAKE THEIR HOLIDAYS BRIGHTER.



To learn more about getting 
involved, join our online 

community @ 2HarvestMidTN

Or visit us online at  
secondharvestmidtn.org

Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee
The Martin Distribution Center
331 Great Circle Road
Nashville, TN 37228

secondharvestmidtn.org

Healthy 
Food is on 
the Table 
in Overton 
County  

With inflation at 
an all-time high, 
many people 

can no longer afford even 
the basic necessities. 

These are especially 
difficult days for Dale, 
who lost his job during 
the pandemic and is still 
struggling to recover. 
 

“I used to work at a pallet 
mill and then I went to 
work at a cabinet shop 
after that,” Dale says.  
 
To get by, Dale cut back 

completely on buying 
things for himself, 
including clothing and 
other personal items, 
instead focusing all of his 
funds on his children, the 
youngest of whom is just 7.  
 
When he needs extra 

help to put healthy food 
on the table, Dale visits 

Five Loaves Mobile Food 
Pantry in Crawford 
which serves hundreds of 
families. It’s a huge relief 
to know his children 
can receive the food 
they need during this 
challenging time.  
 

“It helps quite a bit,” he 
says. “Especially when 
you are low on money and 
can’t afford much.” 

 Dale is grateful for 
support from friends like 
you who care about the 
needs of others.  
 

“Your donation is well 
appreciated, and the 
community thanks you,” 
he says. 

 By partnering with 
Second Harvest Food 
Bank of Middle Tennessee, 

you’re sharing food and 
hope with people who  
are facing hunger this 
holiday season! 

DALE VISITED THE MOBILE 
PANTRY AT WILSON 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL IN 
CRAWFORD. “IT HELPS 
QUITE A BIT,” HE SAYS.

Your donation is 
well appreciated, 

and the community 
thanks you.



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Thank you to these
people and
organizations for
generous food drive
donations 

Jesse Aguilar
Kiva Bass
Catia Belcher
Ms. Amanda N.
Burgess
Miss Gloria M. Carter
Lynnette Casiano
Mr. Charles L. Cope
Frances Crenshaw
Conner Davis
Mrs. Eleanor K. Davis
Ms. Karissa Deiter
Frank Dinkin
Brittney Duncan
Ireti Eni-Agonga
Sarah Faulk
Ms. Pat Fleming
Judy Gibson
Mr. and Mrs.
Jonathan S. Gill
Keanan Gottlies
Lily Guevel
Brenna Howard
Ms. Elizabeth L.
Huang
Riley Johnson
Aubrey Kremer
Mrs. Andrea Leon
Ms. Hayley Levy
Andrew Lucier
Kelly Lundy
Mr. Mikael O'Brien
John Offutt
Mr. and Mrs. Blake
Parsons
June Patterson
Robert Perrin
Nathan Shulman

Ms. Liz Smith
Allison Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Russell
Ward
Ms. Anne M. Westfall
Mrs. Rachel
Whitmore
Accenture
Anchor Fabrication
Andrew Jackson
Elementary
AT&T
Autism Education
Therapy Center
By Faith Farm
CORT
Davidson County
Property Assessor
Davidson County
Sheriff's Office
Dell
HCA
HealthTrust
Henderson
Stamping Inc
Hensel Phelps
KCH Transportation
Marian University
Montgomery Bell
Academy
Nashville Women's
Golf Association
Residents of
Stonebridge
River Run Farm
Safety Kleen
Smith Seckman Reid,
Inc.
The Peach Truck
Titans Food Drive
Trilliant Health
Trilliant Health
University Catholic

Vanderbilt
University
Vertis Green Hills
Westminster
Presbyterian Church
Women of Steel

Thank you to these
organizations for
generous food
donations

ALDI                                       
Amazon                
American Paper &
Twine Co.
AMO Trucking LLC                                  
ASOT Trucking                                     
Associated Wholesale
Grocers      
Baby 2 Baby                                       
Bargain Hunt                      
Bell Family Farms
LLC                             
C.B. Ragland
Company                              
Cabbage, Inc                                      
Chairmans Foods,
LLC                              
Coca-Cola                                         
Cosgrove Enterprises                              
Costco                           
Country Pure Foods                                
Creation Gardens /
What Chefs Want                
Crete Carriers                                    
Dollar General                       
Food Lion                                 
Fresh-Market                    
FreshPoint                                        
Frito-Lay                      
General Mills                   
Jimmo LLC                                         

KBD Express                                  
Kellogg's                   
KOS Distribution                        
Kroger               
LTI Trucking                                  
McCartney Produce                   
Meals of Hope                               
Nabisco                                           
Nestlé            
Panera Bread             
Perdue Farms, Inc.                     
Prime Trucking                           
Publix                           
Purity Dairies                               
RPE Wisconsin                  
Ruler Foods                  
Sam's Club                            
Snyders-Lance                             
Southern Source                         
Sprouts Farmers
Market                   
Starbucks                     
Sysco Nashville                           
Target                                  
Taylor Farms
Tennessee, Inc.                      
The Conscious
Alliance                            
The Peach Truck                          
Thorntons                 
Tennessee
Cattlemen's
Association                        
Trader Joe's                        
Tribe Transportion                     
Tropicana                            
Tyson Foods, Inc.                        
USA Trucking                               
Voelpel Farms, Inc                     
Walmart                                   
WW International                      



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Thank you to these
people who donated
$500 or more

Anna and David
Morad
Barbara and Herb
Fritch
Bob and Angela Seely
Dave and Katherine
Caswell
Dick and Peggy
Raney
Dr. and Mrs. Derek
Moore
Dr. and Mrs. Howard
S. Kirshner
Dr. and Mrs. Mark A.
Stankewicz
Dr. Burton F. Elrod,
M.D.
Jackie Shrago
Jennifer and Shawn
Kaplan
Jim and Jennifer
Loyd
Kendall Berry
Charitable Trust
Marcia A.
Montgomery, M.D.
Mark and Patt
Sanders
Mary and Gudger
Nichols
Mr. Allen Reynolds
Mr. and Dr. Jonathan
B. Flack
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce
Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck
Robertson
Mr. and Mrs. Gary S.
Pinsly

Mr. and Mrs. Harry C.
Stambaugh
Henry and Judee
Herr
Mr. and Mrs. James C.
Rhodes
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff
Clanton
Mr. and Mrs. John D.
Arndt, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Larry D.
Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark R.
Rechter
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph D.
Shivers
Mr. and Mrs. Richard
W. Frost
Mr. Stuart Speyer,
The Speyer/Tennsco
Advised Fund of The
Community
Foundation of
Middle Tennessee
Mr. and Mrs. William
L. Vallett, Jr.
Mr. David Feinstein
Mr. Gregory L.
Holland
Mr. J. Michael Clutts
Mr. Michael Provo
Mr. Richard J.
Vaughn
Mr. Robert S. Lipman
Mr. Ross E. Doan
Ms. Annette H. Pilote
Nancy Menke and
Sadie Rosson 
Ralph and Kathy
Knauss
Rob and Jennifer
Taylor
Ryan and Victoria
Tabor

Mr. Paul W. Bowman
Mr. Tim Boyd
Mr. Will V. Braswell
Mrs. Julie L. Brawner
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen
M. Brickner
Ms. Mary E. Brinkley
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis
H. Brock
Mr. and Mrs. Walter
Brostrom
Mr. and Mrs. Jon W.
Bruce Esq.
Ms. Cynthia
Brumfield
Mr. George G.
Brummett, Jr.
Mr. Ben Bruno
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey
Burke
Dr. and Mrs. Calvin
K. Burrichter
Sam and Lynn Bush
Mr. and Mrs. Joe
Calabrese
Ms. Ginny Caldwell
Mr. Brian Callahan
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart
J. Campbell, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. William
C. Cannon
Miss Catherine
Capps
Mr. Brian E. Carden
Ms. Margaret M. Huff
and Mr. Edmund L.
Carey
Ms. Jennifer Carlson
Ms. Gwen Carpenter
Mr. John Case
Mr. Craig Castelein
Gary and Leslee
Chafee

Sara and Stan
Graber
Suzanne and Mark
Buchanan
The Bentley Family
Tony and Deborah
Todd
Mr. Douglas R.
Adcock
Mr. James Albin
Mrs. Laura J.
Alexander
The Honorable and
Mrs. Lamar B.
Alexander, Jr.
Ms. Lynn M.
Alexander
Mr. and Mrs. John W.
Allensworth, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. David
Alperson
Mrs. Kathy Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas
L. Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. James F.
Anthony
Mr. Jon Baese
Margareth Bagnoli
Ms. Rhetta Ray Bailey
Mr. and Mrs. Mark
Bainbridge
Miss Nikki Ballentine
Mr. Gerald A. Barber
Mr. and Mrs. Craig A.
Becker
Mr. Keith Beckman
Mr. and Mrs. Drew
Berg
Ms. Nancy K. Berge
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert
A. Berry
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin
Berwind
Ms. Kimberly Best



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy
Chavers
Mr. William T. Cheek,
Jr.
Dr. Jill Steier and Mr.
Donald W. Claussen
Ms. Mary Clements
Mitsy and Phillip
Clendenin
Ms. Patricia L. Coffey
Dr. and Mrs. Alan G.
Cohen
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald
Coker
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L.
Cooper
Mr. and Mrs. William
E. Corbitt
Ms. Kate Cornelius
Mrs. Charlotte
Covington
Mr. Michael W. Coyne
Ms. Janet Crick
Ms. Lassie McDonald
Crowder
Ms. Kristen Curtis
Mr. and Mrs. Charles
Dahlinger
Mr. Jon R.
Damratoski
Ms. Starling P. Davis
and Mr. David F.
Clark
Dr. and Mrs. John
Lucian Davis
Ms. Laura Debusk
Mr. and Mrs. Donald
E. Delozier
Mark and Laura
Denison
Ms. Tamilyn
Derryberry
Mr. and Mrs. Brent
Dial

Mrs. Margaret A.
Dorse
Mrs. Susan G.
Doughty
Mr. Spencer Dowdall
Dr. and Mrs. Edward
F. Downey, Jr.
Mr. Bradley Duchac
Ms. Len Durham
Mr. and Mrs. Ron
Ellis
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce
Esworthy
Ms. Rita Felts
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest
T. Felts, Jr.
Mr. David Ferrara
Mr. Stephen J.
Ferrari
Mr. and Mrs. Earl E.
Fitz
Dan Ford
Mr. Lester Wayne
Foreman, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John F.
Forness
Mr. and Mrs. Steve G.
Fridrich
Mr. Tim Gagan
Mr. and Mrs. Michael
F. Galehouse
Dr. R. Philip
Gannaway
Ms. Lisa Gardi
Mr. William Garrett
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel
A. Gaudette
Dr. and Mrs. David
W. Gaw
Ms. Ellen Gennaro
Miss Nekisha
German
Mr. and Mrs. Arash
Gholizadeh

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey
A. Hoffman
Mr. Walter
Hoffmann
Ms. Susan Hogg
Ms. Lela Hollabaugh
Mr. Andrew
Horowitz
Mrs. Sonya Hostetler
Mr. David G. Hunt
Landyn Hutchinson
Mr. and Mrs. Don W.
Hutchison
Mr. and Mrs.
Edmund Jackson
Mr. Thomas Jennings
Mrs. Keri Fitzhugh-
Jobe and Mr. Charles
Jobe
Mr. and Mrs. Anders
H. Johansson
Mr. and Mrs. Richard
A. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey
C. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Keith
Johnson
Lee Johnston
Dr. Amanda Jollay
and Mr. Matt Jollay
Mrs. Mary Loventhal
Jones
Mr. Stephen P.
Jordan
Mr. Jerome S. Katz
Mr. Peter T. Eversum
and Ms. Dawn Kelly
Mr. Joshua King
Mr. G Thomas Kirk,
Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Eric
Patrick Krodel
Dr. Chad Kurzynske

Mr. Walter F. Gilges
Mr. and Mrs. Don R.
Gill
Jane E. Gilliam
Ms. Patrice S. Gilliam
Ms. Lynda Goodgame
Mr. and Mrs. T.
Randall Goodman
Dr. Carl A. Green
Mrs. Denise Gregory
Mrs. Jane
Guzikowski
Mr. and Mrs. Frank
D. Haas
Mr. Steven W.
Habegger
Ms. Patricia L. Knight
and Mr. Bruce
Hafford
Councilman Larry
Hagar
Mrs. Linda Hanna
Mr. David
Harbsmeier
Ms. Sue W. Harper
Mr. and Mrs.
Jonathan L. Harrell
Mr. Patrick Harris
Mr. and Mrs.
Timothy C. Harvey
Mr. James A. Haslam
II
Mr. and Mrs. James
A. Haslam III
Mrs. Judith C. Hays
Mr. Robert Hays
Ms. Lanette
Henderson
Ms. Sherri M. Henry
Ms. Amy Heskett
Mr. David Hilton
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas
L. Hirt



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Mrs. Laura C.
Lambrecht
Mr. Ed Lancaster
Mr. and Mrs. Robert
O. Lane
Mrs. Linda A. Lang
Ms. Toni Laubacher
Ms. Catherine Leser
Mr. and Mrs. Wesley
O. Littrell
Mr. and Mrs. Jon M.
Livezey
Mrs. Patricia D. Long
Mr. and Mrs. James C.
Lundy, Jr.
Ms. Tammy Lyng
Ms. Mary L. Markham
Mr. Sanford Martin
Mark Martin
Mr. Anthony E.
Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Robert
McCarthy
Mrs. Kelly McConnell
Mr. and Mrs. Robert
McDugald
Ms. Melanie
McFaddin
Dr. Owen
McGuinness
Mrs. Amy McIntyre
Dr. Warren F.
Melamed
Mr. Thomas E. Meyer
Mrs. Lana J. Molnar
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis
Monroe
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan
Moore
Dr. Paul R. Myers
Mr. and Mrs. David
Nance
Ms. Deborah
Narrigan

Mr. and Mrs. Charles
T. Neal
Mr. Greg Nelson
Ms. Dawn Nepp
Mr. and Mrs. Mark
Newell
Ms. Linda Nilsen
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph
W. Nims
Shannon Noonan
Mr. Mark A. O'Bryan
Mrs. Hazel O.
O'Donnell
Ms. Danielle
Ontiveros
Mrs. Juliana Ospina
Cano
Mr. Terry W.
Patterson
Mr. and Mrs. James
G. Patton
Mr. Harry T. Pearce
Mrs. Carol A.
Pelletier
Mr. Robert Penick
Stephen Pennington
Joseph Perdue
Mrs. Lura K. Perry
Ms. Jennifer C. Peters
Mr. Elmer L. Pettit
Mr. and Mrs. Mark M.
Pierce
Mr. and Mrs. Keith B.
Pitts
Mrs. Opal A. Plumley
Mr. and Mrs. Phil
Ponder
Mr. Larry W. Powell
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis
Predmore
Mr. Kenneth Proctor
Daniel Pugh
Mr. David E. Qualls
Jeff and Cindy Quinn

Mr. Gary Shandley
Mr. John Sharpe
Mr. Robert Shiels
Ding Shih
Lynn Simon
Mr. and Mrs. Brian S.
Smallwood
Mr. and Mrs. Ray
Smith
Ms. Wilma Smith
Dr. Erica R. Spears
and Mr. Keith Spears
Mrs. Catherine R.
Spencer
Ms. Janice L.
Spillman
Mrs. Katelyn A.
Spivey
Dr. Naveen Srinivas
Mr. Jack Steakley
Dr. and Mrs.
Christopher G.
Stephens M.D.
Ms. Donna L.
Stevenson
Mr. Geoffrey L.
Stewart
Kathy and Shawn
Storie
Dr. Laquita Stribling
Dr. and Mrs. Roger T.
Swanson
Ms. Sara Tackett
Dr. Joseph Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Bill
Telgen
Mr. John B. Terzo
Mr. Alan Thomas
Mr. John D.
Thompson
Mr. David Tischer
Mr. Corwin Truitt
Mr. Merle C. Van
Vleet

Mr. and Mrs. Robert
L. Rachor, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Casey A.
Rainey
Mr. and Mrs. John D.
Ray
Ms. Deborah C.
Redmon
Mr. Anthony Reed
Mrs. Martha B. Reich
Mr. and Mrs. Paul C.
Resch
Mr. and Mrs.
DeMarco Reynolds
Dr. Todd W. Rice
Miss Calita Richards
Ms. Ann Richmond
Mr. and Mrs. Ivan M.
Robbins
Mrs. Martha B.
Robertson
Mr. and Mrs.
Brandon Robertson
Debi and Charlie
Robin
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip
Robinson
Ms. Joyce Rogers
Tuwisha Rogers-
Simpson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael
R. Rowe
Mr. and Mrs. David
Rowe
Dr. Judith Rusciolelli
Ms. Johanna Russ
Mr. and Mrs. Roland
Schneller
Mr. and Mrs. Derek
Schraw
Nelda B. Schreiber
Dr. Dara Schuster
Mr. Richard Scott
Ms. Andrea Seay



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Mr. and Mrs. Derek
Vandlen
Ms. Ann Vix
Dr. Diane M. Vosberg
Mrs. Mickenzie
Vought
Ms. Susanne Waddle
Carla Wallace
Ms. Anne Bransford
Wallace
Mr. and Mrs. Donald
L. Wallace
Jeff and Lynne
Warne
Lynne Warner and
William Stevenson
Ms. Elizabeth S.
Warren
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce L.
Webb
Mr. and Mrs. Larry W.
Wells
Mr. and Mrs. Steve
Wells
Mrs. Melinda J.
Welton and Mr. John
H. Noel
Dr. and Mrs. Philip
Wenk, D.D.S.
Mr. and Mrs. Carman
R. Wenkoff
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie
Wenzler
Ms. Mary E.
Whitcomb
Mr. Nicole White
Starlin White
Ms. Marthagem
Whitlock
Mr. Thomas Wiggen
Mr. Lanny R.
Wilkinson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A.
Willett

Mr. Scott Wilson
Ms. Janet Windham
Ms. Anita Wing
Mr. and Mrs. Scott D.
Winters
Mrs. Evana Yates
Mrs. Nancy Youssef
Mr. and Mrs. Roy
Zent
Pastor and Mrs.
Andrew J. Zipperer

Thank you to these
organizations that
donated $500 or
more

Amazon
American Airlines
American Family
Insurance Dreams
Foundation
Andrea Waitt
Carlton Family
Foundation
Ann M. Duffer
Family Foundation
Apex Bank of
Camden
Auto-Owners
Insurance
Avenue
Construction, LLC
The Ayers
Foundation
BancorpSouth
Beazer Charity
Foundation
Blevins, Inc.
BlueCross BlueShield
of Tennessee
BMI
BodyArmor
Bridgestone 

Food Lion Charitable
Foundation
Fromhold Family
Charitable Fund
Gallatin Rotary Club
The General Mills
Foundation
Granges America
GreenPoint
Foundation
Hattie B's LLC
HCA Caring for the
Community
Heaven's Door
Distillery
Henry Laird Smith
Foundation
Hire Level
Immanuel Baptist
Church
Jackalope Brewing
Company, LLC
Jear Logistics LLC
John and Maria
Laffin Trust
JP Morgan Private
Bank
Kurzynske &
Associates
Lawrence Lindsley
Davis Trust
Legends Corner, Inc.
Lipman Brothers,
Inc.
Louie & Betty Phillips
Foundation
Modern Woodmen
Fraternal Financial
Nashville Box, LLC
Nashville Life
Christian Church
Nashville Rotary
Service Trust

Americas Trust Fund
Cargill Nashville
Centene Corporation
Centennial Bank
CGI Technologies
and Solutions
Change Healthcare
Citizens Bank
City of Franklin
The Clorox Company
The Community
Foundation of
Middle Tennessee
ConAgra Foods
Foundation
CoreCivic
Country Music
Foundation, Inc.
Covia Corp.
Cracker Barrel
Foundation
Crocs
Dave
The Dawson
Charitable Fund
DLSH, LLC
Dodson, Parker,
Behm and Caparella,
P.C.
Dollar General
Corporation
Elevance Health
Foundation
Emma Elizabeth
Cruse Foundation
Feeding The Future
Ferguson
Fifth Third Bank
First MainStreet
Insurance
Brentwood
First United
Methodist Church



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community

support. 
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions, and

donated food, goods, and services!

Nashville
Songwriters
Association
International
Nationwide
Foundation
Nestle Purina
Nissan North
America, Inc.
Occidental Chemical
Corporation
Packaging
Corporation of
America
The Pampered Chef
Parman Energy
Pfizer Foundation 
Presbytery of Middle
Tennessee
Provenance
Hospitality LLC
Publix Super Markets
Charities
Ray C McKinley
Family Foundation
Regions Foundation
Reynolds Family
Foundation
Robert and Jenny
Kirkland Foundation
Rodger & Kate Graef
Family Foundation
Rogers Group, Inc.
Sandra Schatten
Foundation
The Second Fiddle,
Inc.
Sinclair Broadcast
Group, Inc.
SmartBank
Smyrna High School
Southern Health
Southwestern
Fertilizer Conference

FSpeyer/Tennsco
Corp.
St. Luke CME Church
The Stage on
Broadway, Inc.
State Auto Insurance
State of Tennessee
Department of
Human Services
Tennessee
Department of
Health
TransUnion
Tyson Foods, Inc.
United Healthcare 
United Way of
Benton County
United Way of
Greater Nashville
United Way of
Greater Nashville -
Williamson County
United Way of
Wilson County and
the Upper
Cumberland
Waggener Family
Charitable Fund
Wal-Mart
Foundation
Walters and Mason
Retail, Inc.
Wells Fargo
Foundation
West Tennessee
Healthcare
Foundation
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